
EDITORIAL
View from Abroad. It is intended to start a new feature later this year as and when the material is forth-
coming, to allow those who have been to meetings or trained in part overseas, to give their impressions
and to assess the relative merits of that time and the way in which it was spent. Such a feature would
apply to those going on a sabbatical, attending an overseas centre for a period of training, going for a
period in an under-developed country and carrying out surgery, or attending a meeting such as the
American Academy, or World Congress.

It is intended that this should be both entertaining and informative, and not merely a catalogue of
events and work carried out. It is hoped that this will assist others considering such a period at an over-
seas centre or meeting in making their choice and inevitably it will be a subjective impression but hope-
fully written in a helpful manner. They are not intended to be great contributions to the literature but
nevertheless instructive for others contemplating a similar period abroad.
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